
International Call

CdF (Centro de Fotografía de Montevideo) is opening an international call for this year’s 
Montevideo Lomowall. This call is open to the general public. You are free to choose the 
subject, but please remember that this will be a public exhibition. The photos should be 
taken with any plastic or toy camera.

Among a series of activities to celebrate CdF’s 10th anniversary, Lomowall 2012 will take place 
in Parque Rodó. The opening is on December 8th.

You can send between 3 to 5 photos until November 9th to cdflomowallmvd@gmail.com

The photos should be 2500 pix or more, colored and taken with any plastic or toy camera. 
Images taken with a digital camera will not be accepted.

You should also add:

– Full name

– City and country

– Camera

– Personal contact (web site, Flickr, Lomohome, or any other social network you prefer).

 

The photo selection will be in charge by Sofía Rodríguez and CdF (Centro de Fotografía de 
Montevideo) taking into consideration Lomography’s 10 Golden Rules. 

The result of this selection will be published in CdF’s website (http://cdf.montevideo.gub.uy) 
before the opening.
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